
Please support us where possible: donate online through our yellow donate button at the bottom of our website (by card or paypal). 
There is also an option to set up a monthly standing order or we have contactless card/phone readers in the church.  
Our bank details are: RCAS St Thomas More Church A/C Dulwich, NatWest, account 44136757, sort code 60-23-19  
 

ST THOMAS MORE CHURCH 

380 Lordship Lane, SE22 8ND 
Tel: 020 8693 5070 Email: dulwich@rcaos.org.uk Website: www.stthomasmorechurch.co.uk 

 

 

   Parish Priest: Fr Bartłomiej Dudek     Assistant Priests: Fr Joseph Gulliford, Fr Daniel Eteudoh 
 

PARISH DIARY AND MASS INTENTIONS 
Parish activities are in italic  
Masses are held at the remaining times 
 

Sun 30 June – Ss Peter and Paul 
08.30 Diane Gillot RIP  
10.00 Thanksgiving for the work of Mr Ian Croft,       
               Mrs Anna Mansell and Mrs Wilma McCallum 
12.00 People of the parish  
17.30 Wellbeing of Fathers Peter and Paul 
 

Mon 1 July (St Oliver Plunkett) 
09.30 Gilroy Hutchinson RIP 
19.30     Norbert Dutton RIP 
 

Tue 2 July 
09.30 Harley Hutchinson – happy birthday 
               Ann Lydon – get well 
 

Wed 3 July (St Thomas, Apostle) 
09.30 FM: Liam and Alice McCarthy and family RIP 
19.00 Adoration and Confession 

 Thu 4 July (St Elizabeth of Portugal) 
09.30 Siobhan Roughan RIP – 4th anniversary 
 

Fri 5 July (St Anthony Zaccaria) 
09.30 Thanksgiving for God’s help and for all former  
               and current priests of STM 
19.00 Youth Group JPC, dulwichyouth@rcaos.org.uk 
  

Sat 6 July (St Maria Goretti) 
08.30 Adoration and Confession 
09.30 Thomas Hanlon RIP 
17.00 Confession 
17.30 Caroline Keenaghan RIP – 5th anniversary  
 

Sun 7 July 
08.30 Brian Gillot RIP  
10.00 Dave Strong RIP 
12.00 God’s protection on family of Anthony Elue 
17.30 Young people of the parish 
 

Our church is open for individual silent prayer between 
Saturday-Wednesday 08.30-18.00 

 

The second collection this weekend will be for Peter’s 
Pence. It is an offering to help the Holy Father, as 
Peter’s Successor to exercise works of mercy and 
charity for the most needy and for church needs, 
humanitarian initiatives and social promotion projects 
as well as to support the Holy See.  
 

St Anthony’s Catholic Primary School would like to 
invite parishioners to join them at their Summer Fair 
on Saturday 6 July 12.00-15.00 in the school 
playground.  Entrance is £1 for adults and free for 
children.  Festivities include food, bar, music, face 
painting, a bouncy castle and games.  All are welcome. 
Please see poster in the porch for further details.  
 

Parish Synod follow up: we will be holding a meeting 
to focus on our parish’s pastoral ministry in addition to 
our preparation for next year’s Jubilee Year.  This will 
take place on Sunday 13 October at 15.00 in the JPC. 
Please pencil this meeting in your diaries. 
 

Alpha course: please find a leaflet at the back of the 
church with the list of dates when we plan to hold the 
Alpha course. These will take place in the John Paul 
Centre between September and November. Please 
register for the sessions by emailing your interest to 
dulwichevangelisation@rcaos.org.uk by 2 September. 
 
 
 

 

New Lectionary: we will start using the new translation 
of the Bible during the liturgy from the beginning of 
Advent 2024. This requires obtaining new copies of the 
Lectionary. We are planning to buy three different 
types of Lectionaries (which we will use for various 
purposes) as well as a Book of the Gospels. The 
Lectionaries come in four volumes and each volume 
has a specified donor bookplate. If you would like to 
sponsor any of these, please email the parish office or 
provide your contact details on a piece of paper to one 
of the priests outlining which edition you would like to 
sponsor. The ambo edition costs £700 (so £175 per 
donor), the chapel edition costs £400 (so £100 per 
donor), the study edition costs £250 (so £63 per donor) 
and the Book of the Gospels costs £400 (so £400 per 
donor). We are unfortunately limited to the number of 
donors that we can inscribe on these books, therefore, 
this will be allocated on a first come first served basis.   
 

Welcome to the Catholic Church and our parish James 
McArdle, Osarhuese Ugbo, Isaac Jennings, Cullan 
Cooney, Cillian Hart, Gavin Babas and Ezra Vincent-
Little who were recently baptised at St Thomas More. 
 

Parish Youth Group: last session before the summer 
will be held this Friday. We will also celebrate the youth 
of our parish at the Sunday Mass at 17.30 on 7 July. 
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